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Letter dated September 11, 2003 from David Dorland to DOH

October 4, 2006



. ILIAD, INC.

September 11, 2003

Ingrid Salmon, Compliance Program Manager
Department of Health

20435 72™ Ave South, Suite 200, K-17-12
Kent, WA 98032-2358

Re: Alderlake Water System ID# 26995H

- Dear Ingrid:
In response to your letter of September 5, 2003 concerning bilateral agreement for the
above water system, I have checked with the water company’s attomey and he feels we

could have financing by January of 2004.

Because of the inclement weather the water line would be installed in early spring, March
or Apni 2004. '

We will prepare our schedule and wﬁl provide you with a date, w1th1n the next two
weeks.

If you have any questions please call me at 206-282-4200.

Sincerety,
David Dorland/ (7% .'
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